
 

 

Marriott International Shareholder Meeting Question 

Ethan Peck, Associate, Free Enterprise Project 

National Center for Public Policy Research, May 6, 2022 

 

 

The World Economic Forum (WEF) lists Marriott International as a partner, but Marriott doesn’t 

disclose this spending to its shareholders. Why is Marriott willing to financially support WEF, 

but unwilling to be forthright about it to shareholders? 

 

WEF openly advocates for transhumanism, abolishing private property ownership, eating bugs, 

social credit systems, and host of other blatantly Orwellian objectives. Do you share this 

dystopian vision for the future – one that Marriott shareholders are, in effect, funding? If not, are 

you willing to end Marriott’s partnership with WEF? 
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